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Queen of Hearts Drawings

Don’t forget, on the 
2nd and 4th Fridays 
of every month, the 
Anchor Boat Club is 
having their Queen of 
Hearts Drawings. 

Just remember 
drawings are also open 
to the public!  Tickets 
can be purchased 
before the 8PM 
drawing that evening. If 
you have any questions, 
please feel free to 
contact John Finnell at 
your earliest convenience. 

Super Bowl Sunday Coming Soon!!!
It’s football season!!! Come on out to the 
club and take advantage of reduced drink 
prices.  $1.25 beers | $2.50 mixed drinks.

Dues & Fees

Hello Members…

Hope everyone is doing well 
this Winter season!

It’s the time of year again 
where election time will be 
approaching and annual fees 
and dues to the Anchor Boat 
Club will be coming due! 

Just as a reminder, you can place your payments in a 
sealed envelope (please put your name, what dues/
fees are you submitting, and the amount) and place it in 
the club safe.  Any questions should be directed to Jim 
Cannamela or Matt Ziegler.

Club rentals are getting busy and if you want to reserve 
the club, keep in mind you need to contact Norm 
Reeves to check the date of your reservation as well 

as filling out the form and submitting your payment 
to secure your reservation. Please note; payment is 
necessary to secure your reservation with the club. First 
come, first served!
 
Fish fries are back this year. The first fry is slated for 
March 4th. As always, there will be a sign-up sheet for 
all of the Fridays so make sure to get your hours in. 
Most likely, there will be a small increase in price for the 
meals but not bad.

The Anchor Boat Club is looking into a way to pay off 
our mortgage earlier than expected. We expect to 
take a portion of our gaming money to put toward our 
mortgage payments (which will be in addition to our 
normal payment plan). If all things go as planned, it is 
possible we could be paid off by Summer 2023.

Thanks to everyone who came out to play and help 
out during the Frozen Open!  $5000 was donated to 
Special Olympics for the event this year.

A Bags Tournament will be held on February 5th. If 
you’re interested, contact Tim Strutz at your earliest 
convenience.

In the future, the club is looking at holding a Garage 
Sale (members only) on the property to draw people 
to the club. The proposed date is May 21, 2022. More 
information will come in the months to come.

And last but not least, arrangements are being made to 
secure bands for the summer. We had a great turnout 
during our musical events last year and we hope to 
continue this into 2022!



Henry Marbold II
Michael Dal Pozzo
Rick Eubanks
Michael Covey
Michael Hawkins
Mike Hale
John Higgenbotham
Larry Schoen
Bill Standish

Birthdays
2/01
2/06
2/11
2/13

2/14
2/17
2/20
2/21

Anniversaries

Damon & Kara Cozadd
Joe & Patricia Krebs
Paul & Ursula Bahlow
William & Robin Kochman
SJ & Tina Martin
William & Vivian Workman

2/07

2/10
2/14
2/23
2/24

Tim Strutz
Brett Tackett
John Hawkins
Eric Staley
Lisa Dyer
Zach Spraetz
Damon Cozadd
Jeremy Maggiore
Rich Eubanks
Terri Smith

Jeff Ross
Mike Broglin
SJ Martin
Joe Teer Jr.
Sam Cooper
Norman Reeves Jr.
Devin Phillips
Ed Hedge
Mike Covey
John Finnell / Chuck Finnell
Matt Ziedler
Gary Bach
Grant Bradley
SJ Martin / Tim Strutz
Mark Houston

President
Vice-President

Financial Secretary
Treasurer 

Recording Secretary
Sargeant At Arms

Board of Governors

Bar
Building

Campground
Chicken Fry

Dock
Entertainment

Fish Fry
Grounds
Kitchen

Lake Council
Membership

Newsletter
Purchaser

Fall Festival
Spooner Tournament

OFFICERS / COMMITTEE CHAIRS

Members
Please remember to enter 
all work hours as soon 
as possible to ensure 
accurate reporting. All 
members who donate 
their valuable time should 

be recognized for their efforts whether you 
are active, probationary, or honorary.  These 
efforts help keep our club running for all of 
our members to enjoy.

~ Matt Ziedler, Membership Chair
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John Hawkins
Jeff Bridges
John Brownback
Brian Fairchild
Terri Smith

2/22
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2/28

Looking for New Members
Always happy to see some fresh faces around the ABC! 

If you know anyone who may be interested in 
joining the Club), be sure to have them contact our 
Membership Chair Matt Ziedler to learn more.



Calendars

February
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